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1.  Education	
!  Safety	bulletins,	
!  Promoting	best	practice	
!  Forums	

2.  Identifying	trends		

3.  Working	with		
other	regulators		



4.  Understanding	causal	factors	
5.  Advocating	for	changes	to	

vehicle	safety	standards	if,	or	
when,	required	

6.  Considering	and	progressing	
amendments	to	the		
Heavy	Vehicle		
National	Law		



For	more	information	
Phone	–	1300	MYNHVR	

Email	–	info@nhvr.gov.au	
Web	–	www.nhvr.gov.au	

	

Thank	you	


